
​Cell Phones & Personal Electronic Devices:​
​Woodstock Elementary School has an "Off and Away All Day" policy for cell phones​
​and other personal electronic devices (PED). This means all cell phones and​
​personal electronic devices are to be off and away from 7:53 to 2:30. They are not​
​to be used or visible at any time. All Woodstock staff will clarify and reinforce this​
​policy.  If a student is found with a device, a staff member will take it away and​
​store it in our school office. The first time it is taken away, the caregiver will be​
​called, and the student can pick it up in the office at the end of the school day. If a​
​device is confiscated a second time or more, the student’s caregiver must make​
​arrangements to pick it up from the office.​

​Student/caregiver communication during school hours can be done through the​
​main office.​
​Please refrain from texting or calling your student’s device/s during school hours.​

​Thank you in advance for supporting our students in making healthy and safe​
​choices at school.​
​-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------​
​I have read this policy and I understand that my student/s must have their​
​personal electronic devices off and away all day at Woodstock Elementary.​

​Adult Name:​
​Student/s name/s:​

​Adult Signature:​

​Rather sign the agreement online?​
​QR code or direct link:​​https://forms.gle/FnPMnuHZBQTENsrc8​

https://forms.gle/FnPMnuHZBQTENsrc8

